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Dear Ms. ,

As you may be aware, Eastern Health has been investigating the hormone receptor test 
used after a person is diagnosed with breast cancer. As part of that investigation, it was 
necessary to retest tissue samples of breast cancer patients, originally tested between 
1997 and 2005 and whose results indicated that they were negative for Estrogen 
Receptors.

Your sample had been included in this retesting process however despite numerous 
attempts, we have been unable to contact you to notify you of the results.

If you do receive this letter, please contact me at {709)777-6126 so arrangements can be 
made to give you your results

Thank you

Heather predham
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